
Easter Play Shop 

 
The Play Shop Team would like to extend a huge thank 

you to all of the children who attended Play Shop this 

Easter.  It was an absolute pleasure to spend the week 

with you all.  Everyone was so caring towards each other 

and we all enjoyed the varied activities and lovely sunny 

weather.  We look forward to seeing you in the 

Summer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


